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Comments: To whom it may concern; | recommend for a service reconsider logging any unnecessary roads in
the Mount Hood national Forest. This is a time to consider closing roads that are not beneficial to the ecosystem.
Please also consider opening Highway 224 to allow access to the river once that portion of the road is safe. In
the future | hope shooting will be prohibited to avoid any risk for fire going forward. This is my most pressing
concern and the disruption and noise that prior shooting events have caused in this area degrade the quality of
the experience there. Thank you.



